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22nd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It is tradition that in the summer term, our year 6 children attend a residential trip for 2 
nights away with their cohort and class teachers. Before confirming the booking, we 
would like to gauge parental feedback.  
 
As a small school, our Y6 cohort is a small group of children. This year, we would have 9 
children who attend. Our proposal is to offer the trip to both Y5 and Y6 to allow for a 
larger group and further peer interaction. We appreciate that this would be expensive a 
for consecutive two years so we would plan to only run the residential trip every other 
year. 
 
If we decided on a year 5 and 6 residential, this would mean when current Y5’s are in Y6 
they would not have a second residential (due to cost for parents) but they would have 
a special Y6 only trip planned to celebrate end of year 6. 
 
The trip will cost between £120-£160 per child, dependent on numbers, in addition to 
being heavily subsidised by school. Payments can be made in installments over a number 
of months. 
 
Please could you follow the link in the parent survey that will come through next which 
asks; 
 
Would you prefer 
 
A: A year six only residential 
B: A year 5 and 6 residential 
 
We will then look at the feedback and confirm how we will proceed.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Callaghan  
 
Head of School  


